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 If you are having issues with 
Practicum course 
enrollment, please download 
this form from the Graduate 
School and fill it out. You 
must get it signed by Dr. 
Bray and return it to Luba 
Bugbee at the Graduate 
School.  

 Practicum and Internship 
Surveys were emailed out 
on Monday 11/16 and due 
by Monday 11/23. Please 
remind your supervisors to 
complete them! 

 Students applying for 
internships for the 2016-
2017 school year should 
review the information about 
internship stipends listed on 
the Forms and Resources 
page of the website. 

Upcoming Dates 

12/3—Pre-Internship Portfolio: 

Informal Meeting for First Year 

Cohort: There will be an  

informal pre-internship portfolio 

help session for members of the 

first year cohort. This meeting will 

take place in the batcave (GE 

034) and students are encour-

aged to bring questions about the 

content and structure of the  

portfolios. Dr. Bray and Kate  

Williamson will be available to  

answer these questions until  

approximately 4:45pm. Students 

are not required to attend, but 

with the pre-internship portfolio 

deadline approaching 

on December 18, it might be 

helpful to discuss your questions 

sooner rather than later!  

1/26, 1/29, & 2/1—Please  

reserve these days for  

Interview Days! The faculty  

expects all current students to  

attend, so please save these 

dates now! The Dean’s Doctoral 

Scholars interviews will take 

place on January 26th.  

“The whole is greater than the sum of its parts.”  

Aristotle 

http://grad.uconn.edu/fragrant-fog/wp-content/uploads/SCHEDULE-REVISION.pdf?update2
http://schoolpsych.education.uconn.edu/forms/


Important Reminder! 

Due to recent changes in university-wide travel  

procedures and policies, there is a new guide to 

help students obtain their travel funding. It is  

available on the Forms and Resources page and 

students must follow these procedures to receive  

reimbursement for conference travel. Please note 

that the information about travel funding in the  

handbook and timeline from this September is now 

outdated, and it will be replaced in subsequent  

versions of these documents.   

New Guidelines for Travel Funding 

Upcoming Portfolio Deadlines 

All members of the Fall 2015 cohort should  
submit their pre-internship portfolios for their first 
annual review by Friday, December 18th.  

Doctoral students in the Fall 2014 cohort should 
submit their pre-internship portfolios for their  
annual review by Friday, December 18th. 
M.A./6th Year students in the Fall 2014 cohort 
will submit their pre-internship portfolios for final 
review on April 1, 2016.  

All interns should submit their internship  
portfolios for their mid-year review by December 
1st.  

Please see the pre-internship and internship 

portfolio manuals for more details - both  

documents are available on the Forms and  

Resources page of our website. Students should 

contact their advisors with any questions.  

http://schoolpsych.education.uconn.edu/forms/
http://schoolpsych.education.uconn.edu/forms/
http://schoolpsych.education.uconn.edu/forms/

